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Park, Emily

From: Helle Toldsted Eriksen <heter@mst.dk>
Sent: 29 May 2019 11:55
To: Aquind Interconnector
Cc: Karin Anette Pedersen; Park, Emily
Subject: Answer notification dated 3. april 2019 -  Proposed Application under the Planning 

Act 2008 for AQUIND Interconnector

Dear Emily Park and Marie Shoesmith, 
 
Thank you for your email of 23th May extending the deadline to today. 
 
The Danish point of contact have received no comments or responses about participation. Denmark therefore have 
no comments and do not intend to participate in the EIA procedure.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Helle Toldsted Eriksen 
Espoo | Landskab & Skov 
+45 21 17 69 24 |  heter@mst.dk 
 
Ministry of Environment and Food of Denmark 
Environmental Protection Agency | Haraldsgade 53 | 2100 Copenhagen Ø | Tel. +45 72 54 20 00 | mst@mst.dk | mst.dk  
 
 
The Danish Environmental Protection Agency uses your information provided in the case for administrative procedures according to the Data 
Protection Act and the EU data protection regulation. 
You can find the Danish Environmental Protection Agency's personal data policy here: 
http://mst.dk/service/om-miljoestyrelsen/miljoestyrelsens-persondatapolitik/http://mst.dk/service/om-miljoestyrelsen/miljoestyrelsens-persondatapolitik/ 
 
 

Fra: Aquind Interconnector <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sendt: 23. maj 2019 10:04 
Til: Helle Toldsted Eriksen <heter@mst.dk> 
Emne: RE: ' About Notification letter - Proposed Application under the Planning Act 2008 for AQUIND Interconnector 
 
Dear Helle Toldsted Erikson,  
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
We are happy to extend the deadline for Denmark’s response, indicating if they wish to 
participate in the EIA procedure for the Aquind Interconnector, to the 29th May.  
 
Please can you send your response to this email address 
(aqind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk) and should you have any queries, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Emily Park 
EIA and Land Rights Advisor 
 
Major Casework Directorate 
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN 
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Direct Line: 0303 444 5657 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
Email: emily.park@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure Planning) 
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning 
Inspectorate) 

Twitter: @PINSgov  
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
 
 
 
From: Helle Toldsted Eriksen <heter@mst.dk>  
Sent: 22 May 2019 15:58 
To: Aquind Interconnector <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Park, Emily <EMILY.PARK@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Karin Anette Pedersen <kaape@mst.dk> 
Subject: ' About Notification letter - Proposed Application under the Planning Act 2008 for AQUIND Interconnector 
 
Dear Marie Shoesmith, 
 
The Danish Point of Contact acknowledge receipt of the notification for the proposal of the AQUIND Interconnector. 
The Danish Point of Contact cannot be sure to have gathered all answers received until a week after the deadline for 
comments. Therefore we will not be able to indicate if there are comments or if Denmark intends to participate in 
the EIA procedure until the 29. Of May 2019. 
 
If this email cannot be used after the deadline, please inform us, where to address our answer on the 29. Of May 
2019. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Helle Toldsted Eriksen 
Espoo | Landskab & Skov 
+45 21 17 69 24 |  heter@mst.dk 
 
Ministry of Environment and Food of Denmark 
Environmental Protection Agency | Haraldsgade 53 | 2100 Copenhagen Ø | Tel. +45 72 54 20 00 | mst@mst.dk | mst.dk  
 
 
The Danish Environmental Protection Agency uses your information provided in the case for administrative procedures according to the Data 
Protection Act and the EU data protection regulation. 
You can find the Danish Environmental Protection Agency's personal data policy here: 
http://mst.dk/service/om-miljoestyrelsen/miljoestyrelsens-persondatapolitik/http://mst.dk/service/om-miljoestyrelsen/miljoestyrelsens-persondatapolitik/ 
 
 


